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Dear Parent, 
 
The letter below is a communication from our uniform suppliers, with regards to getting ready for 
next term. 
 
Have a great Summer. 
 
Kind regards, 
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We know how important and exciting it is to be choosing your new uniform when starting at school, 
and we are here to help. 
 
Due to Covid 19 we want to help everyone to access their new uniform in a safe and controlled way. 
For Summer 2021 we will be making a few changes and additions to how we serve our customers: 
 
ON-LINE – The on-line shop is fully open.  Orders can be delivered directly to your address.  In 
addition, we will be offering a collect from store service. (Click/collect).   
 
To aid social distancing, collect from store orders will only be available for collection once you have 
been contacted to say your order is ready, on arrival you will see a collection point. 
 
Please allow up to 7 days for collection from store as we need to manage the number of people 
arriving to maintain distancing. 
 
Last date for orders for back to school – Sunday 15th August 2021. 
  
SHOP – The shop will be open as normal but to maintain distancing, fewer customers will be able to 
be in the shop at one time. We STRONGLY advise that customers shop as early as possible.  Please 
see our website for up to date opening details. 
 
APPOINTMENTS – Please see attached sheet giving Ellesmere College on site appointment dates. 
 
We thank you for your help with planning uniform early this summer, so that we can offer everyone 
a safe environment. 
 
For any queries and help please do contact us: 
 

17-18 Sundorne Trade Park, Featherbed Lane, Shrewsbury, SY1 4NS 
Telephone: 01743 440449 

E-mail: info@schoolshopdirect.co.uk 
www.schoolshopdirect.co.uk 

 

 
There are several ways to buy items: 
             
SHOP 
Opening times 
Monday – Friday 9-5pm 
Saturday 9-4pm 
 
For extended summer holiday opening hours please see the website. 

http://www.schoolshopdirect.co.uk/


         

TELEPHONE 
Items can be ordered by phone 01743 440 449 
  
ONLINE 
www.schoolshopdirect.co.uk 
  
CONTACT 
Telephone 01743 440 449 
E-mail  info@schoolshopdirect.co.uk  
Web  www.schoolshopdirect.co.uk  
Address    17-18 Sundorne Trade Park, Featherbead Lane, Shrewsbury SY1 4NS 
      
ELLESMERE COLLEGE UNIFORM  

“In school” shop opening times. 

In addition to our main shop opening hours, we are available at Ellesmere College as follows: 

Wednesdays     12.30pm - 5.30pm 
Thursdays            4.00pm - 5.30pm 
     
Summer holidays 2021 by appointment 
 
Thursday   29th July    2.00 - 4.30 pm 
Thursday   5th August   2.00 - 4.30 pm 
Thursday   12th August    2.00 - 4.30 pm 
Thursday   19th August    2.00 - 4.30 pm 
Saturday    4th September  10.00 - 4.00pm 
Sunday       5th September  10.00 - 4.00pm (international students only) 
Monday     6th September  9.00 – 10.00 am 

 
Please telephone or email for an appointment. 
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